
MONTHLY REPORT OF MAY 2025 

 

THE MONTH OF MAY WAS A BUSY MONTH. WE HAD SET UP TABLES AND CHAIRS 
FOR BACKYARD BBQ FOR STAFF APPRECIATION DAY, SCHOOL BOARD STAFF 
LUNCHEON, OAP DINNER, FFA BANQUET AND SET UP FOR GRADUATION. WE 
NEED TO HAVE AUDITORIUM READY FOR SPRING CONCERT FOR THE BAND, 
KINDERGARTEN GRADUATION, AWARDS FOR ELEMENTRY AND HIGH SCHOOL. 
THEY USE THE FOOTBALL FIELD FOR POWER PUFF FOOTBALL, FIELD DAY, WATER 
DAY AND SENIOR GRADUATION. THEY USE THE TIGER GYM FOR LUNCHEON, 
BANQUET AND PROJECT GRADUATION. THEY HAD WATER DAY AT ELEMENTRY.  
MYSELF OR MICHAEL STAYED TO RECEIVED THE PEOPLE WITH WATERSLIDES FOR 
KIDS HAD IT READY. THE MONTH OF MAY WAS A CRAZY AND BUSY MONTH. WITH 
EVERYONE’S HELP WE MADE IT HAPPEN FOR ALL THE EVENTS WE HAD THIS YEAR.  
WE LOOK FORWARD FOR OUR SUMMER WORK. 

 

 

THANK YOU 

IMELDA VELA 

CUSTODIAL MANAGER 


